
Good afternoon Parents & Students, January 26, 2024

REMINDER:
Wednesday, January 31 is a PD day so there is no school for the students.

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER . .

. . . that our website has a photo gallery with pictures of classroom activities,
sports, spirit days and other glimpses into the daily lives of our students?
Simply go to our website, www.tanorrismiddleschool.ca to explore the many
features and resources on our website.

GRADE 7 & 8 REPORT CARDS
Report Cards will be sent home Friday, February 2nd.
There will be no Student-Parent-Teacher Conferences on this report card.
However, you can reach out to your child’s teachers at any time if you would
like.

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM
Remember to purchase a $60 Lunch card ($6 per meal for 10 lunches) through
your SchoolCash Account so your child doesn’t run out. Lunch cards will be
recorded /tracked in a google document here at the school which will alleviate
any lost cards. Students will also be told when they have two lunches remaining

on their card; they will need to let you know so you can purchase an additional Lunch Card.
The following will be the new menu starting in the New Year:
MONDAY – Subway (6” - Turkey, Ham or pizza); TUESDAY - Hot Dog/Grilled Cheese (fundraiser)
WEDNESDAY – Pasta Day; THURSDAY – Taco in a bag; FRIDAY - Free Lunch

SNOW DAY
On Friday, February 2nd, students will be participating in a variety of
activities outside. Please be sure to send appropriate winter clothing so
they can participate fully.

Please feel free to visit the school website, http://www.tanorrismiddleschool.ca , to check for messages from

Teachers, Superintendent Messages and other information that may be of interest to you.  Also, if you Like us on
Facebook, you can be notified of special items that may be of immediate interest.  If you have any questions, please
feel free to contact us and we will do our best to answer them or find the answers.
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